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Just a quick reminder that school 

is closed for all children on 

Monday 27th but will re-open on 

Tuesday 28th.  

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Monday 27th May • School Holiday 

Tuesday 28th May • Assembly 

• KS2 Swimming 

• Whatever Weather Walkers 

Wednesday 29th May •  

Thursday 30th May •  

Friday 31st May •  

 

 

  



 
 



 
 

The children had a wonderful week in class. We have been exploring and learning more 

about all of the famous landmarks in London as part of our ‘Adventures of Paddington 

Bear’ topic. We created amazing London city landscapes using watercolours. In 

literacy, the children have been working on creating an ‘All About London’ visitors 

information leaflet to help Paddington on his journey. In numeracy, we have been 

focusing on addition using Numicon, as well as adding two and three digit numbers 

with exchange. 
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Term 3 Key Dates and Information 

 

May 2024 Monday 27th  School Closure 

    

June 2024 Monday 10th  Sports Day 

 Monday 17th School Trip – Details to follow 

 Tuesday 25th  End of Year Assembly 

 Friday 28th  End of Year Party – Details to follow 

 

 

If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net  
 

 

Final Comment 

 

Hopefully, you find the provision of the Parents’ News 

helpful and informative. If you require further 

information on any of these matters, or any issue 

concerning school, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

S.W.J. Mulligan 
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